
From: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 4:02 PM 
To: Matt Shaughnessy <Mshaughnessy@cityofgreen.org>; Bob Young <byoung@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: William (Bill) Chris <bchris@cityofgreen.org>; William G. Chris <WChris@rlbllp.com>; Gerard 
Neugebauer <GNeugebauer@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Resolution 2019-R18 
 
I would like to request second reading passage of Resolution 2019-R18, this legislation authorizes the 
hiring of Prime A/ E to prepare a study for the Arlington Rd. Corridor between Boettler Rd. and 
September Dr.. This was discussed at the last meeting , I will be there to provide any additional answers 
you may need. 
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP  
Director of Planning 
City of Green,Ohio 
1755 Town Park Blvd. 
Green, Ohio 44232 
330-896-6614 
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message. 
 
 


